Staff Present:

GSC Board of Governors
Minutes for October 12, 2011

Glenville State College
Board of Governors Meeting
October 12, 2011
Mollohan Campus William Deel

Mr. Mike Forbes

Mr. Mike Fulks

Mr. Jerry Milliken

Mr. Stan Pickens

Mr. Greg Smith

Mr. Paul Peck, Faculty Representative
Mr. Jason Phares, Staff Representative
Mr. Cody Baber, Student Representative



Call to Order
Chairperson Sue Morris
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President Barr asked Mr. Spears to report on the non-traditional courses that the College will be offering in
Braxton County. Mr. Spears reported that a program has been implemented to cater to non-traditional
students. Courses will be offered every night of the week in Braxton County beginning the end of this week.
The Lorena Hefner Scholarship will be offered to the non-traditional students who qualify. Students will be able
to finish courses in eight weeks rather than sixteen weeks. Twenty-three hundred letters were sent to parents
of public school students in an effort to generate interest.

Student and Academic Affairs Committee
Mr. Jerry Milliken reported that during the joint committee members reviewed the Fall 2011 Compact Update as
presented by Provost Peek.

IT WAS MOVED BY JERRY MILLIKEN THAT THE BOARD OF GOVERNORS APPROVE THE GLENVILLE STATE
COLLEGE FALL 2011 INSTITUTIONAL COMPACT UPDATE AS PROPOSED WITH ALLOWANCE FOR
TECHNICAL REVISIONS (MASTER PLAN FOR 2007-2012). TIM BUTCHER SECONDED THE MOTION.

MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY.

Committee of the Whole
President Barr asked Jason Phares to report on the proposed naming of the bell house building resolution.

Mr. Phares reported that Classified Staff Council is proposing that the newly constructed bell house
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All members agreed that the quarterly reports should be included in the Board books.

Mr. Pounds left the meeting at 1:38 pm and President Barr promised the Board that the quarterly reports would
be included in future Board books.

Mr. Pounds joined the meeting again at 1:44 pm and noted that the reports he provides are based on the
current academic year and he plans to include the updates/comparisons in the next report and continue to the
end of the academic year.

Announcements
Chairperson Morris announced that Wayne de Rosset would be presenting a report regarding the Department of
Language and Literature at the Board’s next meeting.

She reminded the Board that the next scheduled Executive Committee meeting is Wednesday, November 16" at
11:00 am and the next full Board meeting will be on Wednesday, December 7" 2011.

Homecoming is October 22" at 1:30 pm against WV Wesleyan. Past Glenville State athletic baseball teams and
coaches will be honored. Coach Bill Douglas is planning to attend.

Ms. Janet Bailey announced that Joe Mazzulla has joined the men’s basketball coaching staff and provideOTDd80TD780TI
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